
 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 

To:  Common Council 

From: John Weidl, City Manager 

Date: 8/21/24 

Re: Resignation of Ben Adamitus 

I would like to express my gratitude to Ben Adamitus for his exceptional service on the 

Landmark Commission. His dedication to maintaining our community’s historical 
integrity has profoundly enriched our city throughout his tenure. We wish Ben the very 
best in his future endeavors and hope that his next chapter is as meaningful and 
influential as his time with us. 

Best-  

 

John S. Weidl 

JSW/RLM 

 


